
 

Lapwing                                    

 

It has been lovely to have 

everybody back together in 

Lapwing Class!  

We spent lots of time learning 

about the zones of regulation 

during our first week back at 

school. This was a fantastic way to see how everybody was feeling about returning to school and to 

help us understand our behaviour/how we can manage our feelings better.  

 

Geography  

We have continued to enjoy our topic all about Europe. We enjoyed exploring maps and using 

compasses/the cardinal points to navigate our way around school. We applied these skills to creating 

our own map and ‘programming’ our partners to find the ‘treasure’.  

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also learnt about the water cycle and we have replicated the processes (condensation, 

precipitation and evaporation) in a plastic bag so that we could observe what happens.  

 

 

 

Maths 

We have enjoyed starting our new topic, fractions, we recapped what 

fractions were by getting outside into the forest school area. We made 

parts of a whole using sticks. This was a great starting point for a rich 

discussion. We thought about the fact that each part must be an equal 

size, reminders about what numerator and denominators are, unit and 

non-unit fractions and equivalent fractions (some people noticed that 2 

putting their parts together would make the same amount as another 

fraction e.g. 2/6 = 1/3). 

 

 

 

 


